
June 18, 2020 
 
 
It is the Community Development Departments recommendation to award Lansing Brothers 
Construction with the demolition bid proposal based on their bid total of $386,100.00. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Jay Shekleton 
Building Official/Zoning Admin. 
City of Oelwein  
20 2nd Ave SW Oelwein, Iowa 50662 
319-283-5862 

              
 


